
 

 

 

1st December 2017 

 

Christmas Lunch 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please find attached the menu for Christmas lunch which will be served on Wednesday 13th December for 

Years 7 & 8 and 6th form, and on Thursday 14th December for Years 9, 10 & 11 at a cost of £2.75. 

 

Tickets need to be purchased in advance via ParentPay by Monday 11th December to enable the Catering 

Manager adequate time to prepare.  Once purchased your child will be given their ticket by their tutor. 

 

Pupils eligible for free school meals need to request their tickets from Pupil Reception by Monday 11th 

December. 

 

On these days, there will be a reduced menu available from the small atrium for those pupils not having 

Christmas lunch and the large atrium will be reserved for Christmas lunch only. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Samantha Tilling-Wells 

Deputy Business Manager 
 
 
 


